
 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES 

DEPARTMENT OF HEAVY INDUSTRY 

 

LOK SABHA 

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO.1231 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 28.07.2015 

 

Revival of Instrumentation Limited 

 

1231. SHRI M.B. RAJESH: 

 

 

 Will the Minister of HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES be pleased to 

state: 

 

(a) whether the Government has received the report and recommendations of the consultancy 

regarding the revival of Instrumentation Limited;  

(b) if so, the details thereof and major recommendations contained therein;  

(c) whether the Government has accepted these recommendations and initiated any action in this 

regard; and  

(d) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor? 

 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER  OF  STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF  HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC 

ENTERPRISES  (SHRI  G.M. SIDDESHWARA) 

 

(a):Yes Madam, Institute of Public Enterprises (IPE), Hyderabad was appointed as consultant by 

Instrumentation Limited (ILK) for carrying out the “feasibility study for creating Palakkad Unit of 

Instrumentation Limited, Kota as an independent entity of ILK”.  The report of the consultant was 

forwarded by ILK to the Govt. and the same has been received. 

 

(b): The major recommendations include keeping both Palakkad and Kota unit of ILK together 

under Department of Heavy Industry.  Further, it has been mentioned that separation of Palakkad 

Unit from IL, Kota Unit, as a separate entity would be disadvantageous. 

 

(c) & (d): The Government is exploring various options to decide on the future of ILK. 
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